
 

 

Our Pastor: Father Victor M. Blazovich 
 Tel:  (509) 747-5810 
 Email: vblazovich@dioceseofspokane.org 
 
Our Deacon: Deacon Brian Ernst, and his wife, Julie. 
 Tel: (509) 324-6411 
 Email: brian@beemer-mumma.com 
 
Our Business Manager:  Ms. Aggie Patterson 
 Office Tel: (509) 747-5810 
 Office Email: office@shparishspokane.org 
 
Our Catechists:  
 Elementary: Pending! 
 Youth:  youthgroup@shparishspokane.org 
 
Cataldo Catholic School: 
 MR. ZACK CUNNINGHAM, PRINCIPAL 
 Tel: (509) 624-8759 
 

The pastor and parishioners of Sacred Heart Catholic Church  
warmly welcome you to our parish family!  

We hope that you find us to be a family of faith and love, exemplifying 
in word and deed the generosity of the Father, the self-giving service of 

Jesus Christ, and the enduring  presence of the Holy Spirit. 
 

S a c r e d  H e a r t  C a t h o l i c  C h u r c h  
2 1 9  E .  R o c k w o o d  B l v d . ,  S p o k a n e ,  W A   9 9 2 0 2  

5 0 9 - 7 4 7 - 5 8 1 0   +    o f f i c e @ s h p a r i s h s p o k a n e . o r g  +   w w w . s h p a r i s h s p o k a n e . o r g  

Mass Schedules: 
Weekends: 
 Reconciliation: Saturday 4:00 pm 
   Sunday, 9:30 am 
 Saturday Vigil: 5:00 pm (in person) 
 Sunday: 10:00 am  (in person & livestreamed) 
Weekdays: 
 Tuesdays through Fridays, 8:30 am 
Holy Days:  
 5:30 pm 
 
Religious Education:    
Children’s Liturgy of the Word:  
 To Be Announced 
Religious Education, Kindergarten to Grade 6:  
 To Be Announced 
 

For livestream events, schedules, and contact persons, 
visit our website:  

shparishspokane.org  
 

Sacred Heart  
Catholic Church 

219 E. Rockwood Blvd. 
Spokane, WA  99202 

Fourth Sunday of Easter 
May 8, 2022 

 



  SACRED HEART PARISH 
 Fourth Sunday of Easter 

 May 8, 2022 

 Our Parish Sacrificial Offerings for 
the Month of 

April, 2022: 

Envelope & Plate Offering:        $ 25,652.90 

Outreach Offering:         $       596.00                                                                                           

In order to meet our budget, an average 
monthly collection of  $25,350 is needed. Thank you so much for 
your generosity! 

 

Mass Intentions This Week 
 

Sat., May 7th  +Stephanie Stone by Chuck & Ann  
   Stone 

Sunday, May 8th  People of the Parish 

 

Tues., May 10th   Marshall & Dufort  Families by Irene 
   Dufort 

Wed., May 11th  +Paul Baumann by Maxine 
Kremansky 

Thurs., May 12th  Holy Souls in Purgatory by Gene  
   Gosse 

Fri., May 13th  +Kathy Bates by Pete & Vicky  
   Manning 

 

Our Parish Prayer Chain: Is there illness or are there special 
needs in your family?  Our community prayer chain looks 
forward to praying for you!  Send your request to Judy 
Felgenhauer, jfelgen@comcast.net.  

New to Our Parish? 
We look forward to getting to 
know you! Please contact our 
office by phone: 509-747-5810,  e
-mail: 
office@shparishspokane.org, or 
through our website:  

shparishspokane.org, to register. Welcome!  

Many of you have been making regular donations to your CRS 
Rice Bowl during the Lenten season, and we are most grateful 
for your participation! 
Please deposit your Rice Bowls in the special basket located in 
the sanctuary of the church, or bring them to the parish office 
during the week.  
Your Rice Bowl donations help fund both disaster assistance 
and on-going development projects for the poor around the 
world.  
 

Thank you for your generosity! 

St. Francis of Assisi 
Auction 

St. Francis of Assisi Parish, Spokane, the 
only remaining Franciscan parish in the 
Pacific Northwest, invites you to partici-
pate in their online auction, May 27th—
June 5th. A large variety of items are 
available to bid on: stained glass, silver,  
quilts, gift baskets, or certificates for din-
ing, massage, car washes, and live piano 
music—something for everyone! Find 
gifts for Father’s Day, graduation, a spe-
cial birthday, or treat yourself! Go to 

www.32auctions.com/StFrancis to browse the items, bid, or 
make a donation. Thank you in advance for your support! 



 

 

Blue Envelope Fund  
  

You are reminded on this second Sunday of the month of the 
BLUE ENVELOPE that comes with your donation envelopes. You 
can also donate to this fund by way of our website’s On-Line 
Giving function,  just note in the comment box that your dona-
tion is for the Blue Envelope Fund.  
Your donations to the Blue Envelope Fund help us support our 
neighbors in need. Thank you for your generosity! 

Coffee and Donuts  
Today!  

Rest in Peace… 
Funeral Services for Kathy Bates, our parishioner 
who recently passed away, will be held here at 
Sacred Heart Church on Saturday, May 14th at 10 
am, followed by a reception here in the parish 
hall. Please keep her family, especially her daugh-
ter Vicky Manning, in your prayers.  

Please also keep in your prayers the family of 
Stephanie Stone, the daughter of Chuck and Ann 
Stone, whose Memorial celebration was held this Saturday 
morning, May 7th. 

 

The Pastor’s Corner 
 
Be sure to wish Fr. Vic a very Happy Birth-

day today! His column will return next 

weekend. Have a blessed week! 

Reconciliation 
Just a reminder that the Sacrament of 
Reconciliation is available every Saturday 
from 4:00—4:35 pm, or Sunday morning 
from 9:30-9:45 am, in the Confessional in 
Church,  or by appointment throughout 
the week.  

The Traveling Crib will be here in mid-May to collect baby 
items and maternity supplies for CAPA/PREPARES. All items 
collected are then distributed to pregnant women and low-
income families. Making a donation is a wonderful way of 
saying “YES” to life! 
Items needed for our upcoming Baby Shower (new/unused, 
please): 

+ Pajamas and clothing, sizes Newborn through 9 months 
+ Hooded towels and wash cloths + Diaper wipes 

+ Swaddlers and sleep sacks + Diapers (newborn size) 
+ Baby wash + Baby shampoo + Baby lotion + Board books 

+ Bottles and pacifiers + Teething rings + Play mats 
+ Infant toys + Receiving blankets + Baby bathtubs 

+ Baby wraps and slings + Baby bouncer chairs 
+ Boppys/breasfeeding pillows 

 
Thank you for providing items that will celebrate life and 
support new parents in their journey!  

Grief Share: Support for 
Those Grieving the Loss of 
a Loved One 
GriefShare is a 13-week support group program that offers 
advice and encouragement on 
different grief-related subjects 
through videos presented by 
trained counselors and people 
who have grieved the loss of 
loved ones. Each participant receives a workbook with short 
scripture-based daily meditations that they are encouraged 
to use to help deepen their relationship with God and to 
receive His healing help. The weekly sessions feature 35-40 
minute videos followed by a time of sharing. GriefShare 
group leaders are trained as facilitators, but they are not 
professional counselors. They are simply people who accom-
pany others who walk the journey of grief as they them-
selves have. All GriefShare groups must be church spon-
sored.  
For more information, call Arlette Popiel at (509) 979-2255. 
The next session runs from May 10—August 2nd, 1 pm—3 
pm. 


